
From:  (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) on behalf of WHELAN Anthony (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)
To: @bdi.eu"
Cc: SG COURRIER PRESIDENT et VICE-PRESIDENTS
Subject: FW: Request for a Meeting with BDI  and BDI 

on 30 or 31 March in Brussels (Ares(2022)743875)
Date: mardi 22 février 2022 07:53:48

Dear ,

Thank you for your message kindly enquiring about the possibility of a meeting for Professor
 and Dr , respectively President and Director General, Bundesverband der

Deutschen Industrie, with President von der Leyen during their visit to Brussels on 30 and 31
March 2022 to discuss current topics in the area of trade and industrial policy.

I am pleased to confirm the President’s availability for such a meeting on 30 March. May I invite
you to contact me to fix the time for this meeting ?

Yours sincerely,

Anthony

Anthony Whelan
Digital Adviser

European Commission
Cabinet of President Ursula von der Leyen
200 Rue de la Loi
Berlaymont (BERL) 13/
1049 Brussels/Belgium
+32 229-
xxxxxxx.xxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx
http://ec.europa.eu/research

From: @bdi.eu> 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 4:35 PM
To:  (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

@ec.europa.eu>; 
 (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) <
@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: SEIBERT Bjoern (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)
<xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx >; 

@bdi.eu>; @bdi.eu>;
@bdi.eu>

Subject: Request for a Meeting with BDI 
 and BDI 

 on 30 or 31 March in Brussels
Dear Ms. J , dear Ms. ,
continuing the fruitful exchange during the virtual
meeting last year between President von der Leyen and
Mr. , we would like to follow up in person. BDI

 and BDI 
 will travel to Brussels on 30/31 March, and

they would be delighted to meet with President von der
Leyen in order to discuss current topics in the area of
trade and industrial policy.
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